
Quorum Notice Meeting 

Phantom Lakes Management District 

Wednesday August 2nd, 2023 @ 1:00PM 

Place: Virtual Teams Meeting 

 

QUORUM NOTICE 

The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a possible quorum of any Phantom 

Lakes Management District Committee Board or Commission during a virtual meeting 

 presented by Heidi Bunk of the Wisconsin DNR on August 2nd, 2023, at 

1:00PM to discuss Phantom Lakes Plant Management Plan. No official action will be taken. 


